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Greetings in the name of the Royal Martyr— 
 
On behalf of myself and Mrs. Swatos, as well as the leadership of SKCM American Region, I want to extend 
our best wishes to you for a happy and holy Christmas season and in the days that follow.  
 
I also want to thank those who have already sent in their annual dues for 2014 and beyond, and 
especially those who have sent in contributions for either the Annual Mass and Luncheon or toward our 
general purposes throughout the year. I also hope some of you are planning to attend the AM & L at Saint 
Vincent’s Cathedral in Fort Worth.  
 
“And the Word was made flesh, and dwelt among us, and we beheld his glory, the glory as of the Only-
begotten of the Father, full of grace and truth.”  - Gospel of St John 1:14 

 
Fr. Bill Swatos, President 
skcm@skcm-usa.org 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Picture by Jacob Jordaens 
(Flemish) 
1653 
Currently in the 
Bristol Museum & 
Art Gallery 

 
 

S.K.C.M. (AMERICAN REGION) MEMBERSHIP [$15 PER ANNUM, CURRENT AND FUTURE YEARS] AND INQUIRIES:  
DAVID LEWIS, FAAO, TREASURER & MEMBERSHIP SECRETARY, MEMBERSHIP@SKCM-USA.ORG. 

MEMBERSHIP INCLUDES SKCM NEWS (SEMIANNUAL) AND CHURCH & KING (ANNUAL).  
TO SUBMIT INQUIRIES TO THE SKCM NEWS, PLEASE CONTACT EDITORS@SKCM-USA.ORG. 

 

A Message from the President 
 

The Rev’d William H. Swatos, Jr., Ph.D. 

 

Canon Theologian of the Diocese of Quincy 
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